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March 4, 2016 

Steven V. King 
Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Request of Nextlink Wireless, LLC for Cancellation 
of its Telecommunications Authorization  

Dear Mr. King: 

Nextlink Wireless, LLC (Nextlink or Company) respectfully requests that the Utilities 

and Transportation Commission (Commission) cancel the Company’s registration to provide 

local exchange and interexchange services in Washington. An executed copy of the 

Commission’s Cancellation of Registration form is enclosed.     

The Commission approved Nextlink’s registration as a Competitive Telecommunications 

Provider to provide local exchange and interexchange services in Washington effective January 

8, 2006 in Docket No. UT-051924.1 The Company subsequently determined that its strategic 

business plans do not include the provision of local exchange and interexchange services. 

Nextlink has no customers in Washington for local exchange and interexchange services. 

1 The Company initially registered with the Commission under the name LMDS Holdings, Inc. Notice 
was filed with the Commission on June 15, 2006, regarding the Company’s change of name to 
Nextlink Wireless, Inc.  On November 18, 2011, Nextlink filed notice of its conversion to a Delaware 
limited liability company and resulting name change to Nextlink Wireless, LLC. (Docket UT-112018).
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Accordingly, there are no customers to be notified regarding this request, and cancellation of 

Nextlink's registration will have no adverse consequences for consumers in Washington.  

Please contact me at (202) 945-6649 or via email at wbrantl@kelleydrye.com if you have 

any questions concerning this matter. Thank you for your assistance with this request.  

Respectfully submitted 

Winafred Brantl 
Kelley Drye & Warren, LLP 
3050 K St., NW #400 
Washington, DC  20007 
Tel: (202) 945-6649 
Fax: (202) 342-8451 
Email: wbrantl@kelleydrye.com

Counsel for Nextlink Wireless, LLC 
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